
 

  

 

Eco-Schools Meeting: Minutes  
06.12.17   07.12.17 

Attendees: Miss Taylor, Mrs Ashton and the Eco schools team.  

Minutes:   

-Eco reps will continue to help classes complete the walk to school 

register (travel tracker). 

-Eco reps created posters that included messages that they felt were 

important to the school. 

-We are hoping to raise the new Green Flag after the holidays. 

-Children are continuing to recycle paper and card in classes and eco reps 

are happy to keep the class tally (Class Eco sheets) 

- We started the environmental review – children discussed litter and 

waste and agreed that as a school we have a good awareness about litter. 

They came up with good solutions for how to reduce waste. 

 

Next meeting and things to consider: Continue to discuss environmental 

review, more events for 2017/2018 e.g. Den day and fair trade coffee 

morning, possible assembly, news for the newsletter, interview caretaker 

about litter and the school cooks about waste, speak to gardening club 

about their visits to the allotments.  

 


